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MEMORANDUM NO.  24-13 

 
 

 
 
 

DATE:            December 6, 2023 
 
TO:             Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
VIA:               A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
     
FROM:           Mondy Claude, Utilities Business Operations Analyst 
                        
SUBJECT:    Amendment 1 to SRF WW06247 Non-Sewer Area C 
 

 
October 25, 2022, City Officials approved Resolution 2023-12 authorizing the Utilities Department 
to accept the State of Florida Department of Environmental Protection Revolving Loan for 
WW062470 in the amount of $2,882,108. The expected completion of the project on the loan was 
February 2024. However due to some redesigning setbacks in the Lift station, an extension was 
granted via Amendment 1, with a new completion date of August 2025. 
 
 
Recommendation 
Since there have been no changes to the loan amount or projects associated to this loan, the 
Utilities Department recommend that the Mayor sign this amendment which reflects a modification 
to simplify the language of the SRF standard loan agreement and a new completion date of August 
2025. 
 
 
 
 
 


